
 

The Linc; 
Principal’s Message: 

Lincoln Families, I feel like we have barely had any school 

days since our last newsletter, but we did have a few fun 

days. On Tuesday we celebrated “Twosday”. Many of our 

classes did something fun for 2./22/22. We had some cool 

crafts, hats projects and treats. 

Now that we can get together as a Lincoln family, I would like 

to remind parents and guardians about “Parent Recess Day” 

on March 3rd.  Please stop by and join us for some recess 

fun. 

Next Monday is “Pizza Pizzaz”. Please consider buying a 

pizza or two  from one of our sponsoring establishments. 

Sponsors will donate one dollar from each pizza sale to the 

“Petoskey Education Association” . The PEA provides 

students and staff with scholarships and grants to fund 

classroom projects and other educational opportunities. 

I hope you are able to enjoy family time this weekend! 

     February 24, 2022 

 
 
 
 
 

 
2/25-  Class Rainbow Day (K=red, 1= orange,      
            2= yellow, 3=green, 4=blue, 5=purple) 
3/3    Parent Recess Day 
3/11-Dress like a Book Character 
3/15-Parent Teacher Conference 
3/17-Parent Teacher Conference 
3/18-No School 
3/24-Sports Day 
3/25-Spring Break 
4/5-return to School 

Please Register for Parent-Teacher Conferences! 

Parent-teacher conferences are on March 15th & 17th.  Please register online at www.ptcfast.com/reg1.  You will need to enter 
the code for your child’s teacher found below.  Please only sign up for one time slot per student.  Dual household or co-parent 
families will need to share the same conference time.  Conferences will be held via zoom. 

Parent Recess Day 
Parent Recess Day- Thursday, March 3rd, plan to join your child for recess, and enjoy a cup of hot chocolate at the bonfire.   
Here is our recess/lunch schedule for this special day. 

Mrs. Mellema  179188488 
Mrs. Fisher  UMN188490  
Mrs. Ward  7AC188497 

Mrs. Friske  HU21321061  
Mr. Tippett  NGZ188501 

Ms. Michael  LUJ188507  
Mrs. Sterly  3BV188508  
Mrs. Case  41V188513  
Mrs. Frey  T8B188525 
Mrs. Daniel  27V188531 
Miss Bell   PJ91321055  

                        Recess 
Kindergarten       11:20-11:50 
First Grade       11:50-12:20 
Second Grade       11:25-11:55 
Third Grade       11:50-12:20 
Fourth Grade       12:20-12:50 
Fifth Grade       12:25-12:55 

Kindergarten Registration for the 

2022/2023 school year opened on February 

1, 2022.  If you or someone you know has 

an appropriately aged student, registration 

forms can be obtained from our 

elementary website. 

 

If you have any concerns about your child’s placement for the next 

school year, please set up a time to talk with Mr. Frampus prior to 

March 24th.  Our staff considers multiple factors when we place 

students, and we use our best professional judgement.  Your 

cooperation and understanding is appreciated. 


